

Northwood High School Student Activities Bulletin

This Week at a Glance

6/6/17	Tuesday	9am	Senior Breakfast	NHS BB Courts
6/7/17	Wednesday	9am	Graduation Rehearsal	NHS Theater
6/7/17	Wednesday	Periods 1,3,7	Finals	NHS
6/8/17	Thursday	Periods 5 & 6	Finals	NHS
6/8/17	Thursday	5pm	Graduation Ceremony	Bren Center
6/9/17	Friday	Periods 2,4,8	Finals: Last Day of School	NHS

*Game of the Week

Check your planner or go to www.northwoodhigh.org for current and future events!

Go. See. Do. Spotlight on Northwood.

Congratulations class of 2017! Enjoy the summer!

SAT Word of the Week

From the Front Office and Student Activities Center

Finals Week Schedule

Finals will take place Wednesday, June 7th through Friday, June 9th. Please see the attached bell schedule for more details. *Please note the start time of 9AM*.

Reminder for All Northwood Families

The area of homes behind the school is private property. The parking of cars and bicycles in this area by nonresidents is strictly prohibited. This also applies to parents attempting to drop off or pick up students. All students are prohibited from entering this area during break, lunch or after school. Further violation may result in the involvement of the Irvine Police Department.

SAC Hours

Reminder: The SAC is only open during break, tutorial, and lunch for purchases and approvals. On Wednesday morning late starts the SAC is open for new ID cards and pictures only.

Parking Lot Rules

Absolutely no access to cars in the parking lot during morning break and tutorial- please plan accordingly. Violators will be assigned detention. This is a reminder that students must park in marked student stalls. Students may not park on any curb unless given permission by the administration. Cars on the curb can be cited or towed.

Absence Protocol

Attention Northwood Families! Every absence from school must be cleared within THREE days of the absence. Absences must be cleared in one of the following ways:

- 1. Call (949) 936-7201 (NHS 24 Hour Attendance Line) each day your child is absent.
- 2. If a parent has not called, the student is expected to bring a written note from his/her parent/guardian to the Attendance Office upon returning to school. The note needs to include the following information:
- a. Student's full name
- b. Date of absence
- c. Reason for absence
- d. Full signature of parent/guardian with a daytime phone number

Seniors Only

Senior Breakfast

The Senior Breakfast will be held on Tuesday, June 6^{th} at 9am on the basketball courts by the gym. The Senior Breakfast will be followed by the Senior Slideshow in the theater.

Graduation Rehearsal

Graduation rehearsal will take place on Wednesday, June 7th at 9am in the theater. Attendance to graduation rehearsal is mandatory.

Athletic Program News

Coaches!!

This is the place to shamelessly promote your games and brag about your athletes! Send highlights and announcements to zeffdena@iusd.org. All announcements will be published on Monday mornings.

Academic & Club News

Teen CERT Free Summer Emergency Prep Program

The Irvine police department will be offering a free summer program called Teen CERT which teaches students about the importance of preparing for emergencies and teaches specific preparation and steps in case of an emergency. Students who complete the program will be certified as a CERT member. The course is offered from July 31 to August 8 and is a great way to make students more aware of the potential emergencies around them, as well as how to efficiently respond to those kinds of situations. If you have any questions, please contact CERT@cityofirvine.org.

Advisors of Academic Programs!!

This is the place to shamelessly promote your competitions and brag about your students! Send highlights and announcements to zeffdena@iusd.org. All highlights and announcements will be published on Monday mornings.

Visual and Performing Arts News

Music and Art teachers!!

This is the place to shamelessly promote your events and brag about your artists! Send highlights and announcements to zeffdena@iusd.org. All highlights and announcements will be published on Monday mornings.

PTSA

Last Call for Grad Night Tickets!

Seniors and parents of seniors... this is your last chance to buy Grad Night tickets! Wednesday June 7th at 9 a.m. sharp! is the last day to buy Grad Night tickets in advance for a cost of \$175. Tickets may be purchased at the door for \$175 (cash only). You can purchase tickets in advance either online at http://www.northwoodptsa.org/grad-night, or downloading the form and bringing it with a check or cash to the school front office. The ticket purchase agreement must be filled out and signed by a parent. Questions? Contact Grad Night Chair at GradNightPTSAnhs@gmail.com

Pamper yourself and support Grad Night 2017 all at once!

Visit Happy Nails & Spa at Northpark Plaza (3945 Irvine Blvd/Culver) from May 15 to June 8. \$5 of the proceeds (minimum \$25 service) will be donated to NHS Grad Night 2017. See attached flyer for details.

Grad Night Volunteers Needed

The Grad Night Committee is looking for parent volunteers who are interested in helping make a memorable and fun night for our graduating seniors. If you are willing to volunteer a few hours the night of June 8th, please contact Tania Easton at Teaston80@gmail.com or fill out your information here: Grad Night Volunteer Link. Volunteers are needed for: Check-In (at school), Venue (there will be 2 shifts) and Chaperones for the buses to and from the venue. If you are an underclassman parent and are wondering what Grad Night is all about, volunteering at the venue is a great opportunity for you to get an idea of what your student will experience later. Senior parents: this is a fantastic way for you to give back to the school one last time!

Athletes' Physical Examination for Summer Camp

All athletes need a physical examination for summer camp and the 2017-2018 school year. Physical exams for only \$40 are available at Sand Canyon Urgent Care when you make an appointment between June 4-18 (see attached flyer). Your appointment will benefit NHS Athletics Boosters. Be sure to bring the white athletic physical form.

Shop at Amazon Smile and Support NHS PTSA!

NHS PTSA has registered our organization with Amazon Smile, the same Amazon you know, same products, same prices, same service.

• Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible Amazon Smile purchases to **5411 Northwood High PTSA** (this is ours) whenever you shop on Amazon Smile.

Please support NHS PTSA by starting your shopping at **smile.amazon.com** by clicking in our unique charity link: https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0843565 and bookmarking the site in your toolbar. Thank you for your support of PTSA and NHS!

Make Purchases at Barnes & Noble and Support NHS PTSA

Planning on buying a books, magazines, SAT/ACT/AP workbooks or gift items for the summer? Please consider purchasing them at Barnes & Noble at the Irvine Market Place between **June 10-25, 2017**; a portion of each sale will go directly to NHS PTSA to support our students and the academic programs at NHS. **Online purchases also qualify** - just enter Book Fair ID 12164307 at checkout at bn.com/bookfairs. B&N is located at 13712 Jamboree Road. **Please mention Northwood High School at the register or show the attached flyer**.

The Irvine Unified School District is committed to equal opportunity for all individuals in education. District programs and activities including membership in student clubs shall be free from discrimination, harassment, intimidation, and bullying of any student based on the student's actual or perceived characteristics such as race or ethnicity, color, ancestry, national origin, nationality, ethnic group identification, age, religion, actual or potential parental, family, or marital status, or the exclusion of any person because of pregnancy or related condition, physical or mental disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity or expression, or genetic information; the perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. The District does not discriminate in enrollment in or access to any of education programs available. Equity/Title IX Compliance Officer: Keith Tuominen, 5050 Barranca Pkwy, Irvine, CA 92604. Phone: (949)936-5047